
We will be celebrating the 
coronation of King Charles III on 

Tuesday 9th and Thursday 11th May.

The children can dress up and wear 
something RED, WHITE and BLUE.

Parents and carers are invited to come and 
join us in the garden from 1.30pm on one 
of the days (weather permitting). Feel free 

to bring along a picnic (and blanket).
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